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June 17, 2016

Brian Crawford, Director

Marin County Community Deyelopment Agency
3501 Civic Center Drive, Suite 308

San Rafael, CA 94903

Subject: Marin County Local Coastal Program Update (LCP-2-MAR-15-0029-1)

Dear Mr., Crawford:

On June 3, 2016, we received the County’s letter and attachments submitted in response to our
status letter dated May 6, 2016 regarding the above-referenced LCP update item. On June 8,
2016, we received a corrected version of the proposed LCP Implementation Plan to replace that
submitted June 3rd. Although we disagree with many of the characterizations in your letter
regarding Commission staff and our implementation of LCP amendment filing requirements, we
appreciate that you provided information in response to many of the items identified in our May
6, 2016 letter. We have again reviewed your overall submittal, and, although we would prefer a
broader exchange of information to benefit both our and the public’s understanding of the
County’s proposed LCP update, we have determined that we will be able to move forward with
filing the County’s proposed LCP update once you have provided the sea level rise maps that
your letter commits to providing, Afier we have received and reviewed those maps, we will
contact you regarding filing dates and hearing deadlines.

We look forward to continuing to work with you to bring this important LCP update to a
Commission hearing as soon as possible. We also appreciate your commitment to providing
materials to facilitate public review (e.g., table copies of materials) when we get closer to said
hearing, On that point, we would also respectfully request that you please post to your website all
documents that you transmitted to us on June 3rd and 8th. If you have any questions, please do
not hesitate to contact Shannon Fiala of my staff at (415) 904-5266, or myself at (415) 904-5290.

Sincerely,

Nancy Cave

District Manager

North Central Coast District
California Coastal Commission




